
From: Sheitman, Brian <brian.sheitman@ncdps.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2019 7:13 AM 
To: NO Reply <NoReply@ncpsychologyboard.org> 
Subject: Support for LPA position  
  
To whom it may concern, 
  
I would like to lend my support to the proposal to limit the requirement for ongoing supervision of the 
LPA’s.  I have had the pleasure of working with many very skilled, highly experienced LPA’s at North 
Carolina’s Central Prison.  These individuals make significant contributions to the clinical care of the 
patients.   I agree with their position that having the requirement for ongoing supervision regardless of 
the number of years of clinical experience is not a productive use of either their time or their 
supervisor’s time.   Enacting this proposal will be a win for the citizens of North Carolina especially our 
under-served populations. 
  
Sincerely, 

Brian Sheitman, M.D. 

Chief of Psychiatry 

North Carolina Department of Public Safety-Prisons 

831 West Morgan St. 

Raleigh, N.C. 27603 

phone: 984-255-6068 
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